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Term 2            Spring     January 2022 
 

Mercury Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 Welcome back to a new school term, we hope you had a 

lovely Christmas. It will be a great term full of fun learning 

opportunities. 

For those of you who don’t know me, my name is Mrs Knowles. 

I am an experienced teacher and have been teaching since 

1996. I am looking forward to working closely with you, your 

children and Mrs Conroy.  

This term in Literacy we are exploring a range of text types 

which include letter writing, instructions, and diaries. 

In Numeracy the main topics are division, counting within 100, 

measuring lengths and heights, shape and fractions. We will 

be doing this practically using a wide range of resources to 

develop understanding.   

Do risk takers become inventors? This is the big question that 

the children will be researching in Science which will lead 

them on to investigate waterproof materials. 

The focus in R.E is Christianity, looking at the features of a 

church and discussing the significance of the church for 

Christian Worship. 

If at any time you have any questions or concerns please do      

not hesitate to  speak to us, leave a message at the school 

office or email, m.knowles@southwoldprimaryschool.org.  

Your support and co-operation is very important to your 

children’s education and we are looking forward to working 

with you. 

  Kind Regards 

  Mrs Knowles 

 
 

  

 

 

Weekly Events 

Daily – Reading Books 

Tuesday – P.E 

 

 

Ways to help at home  

 

Please read with your child 

regularly, it is so important 

they are constantly reading 

to help in all areas of their 

learning. As well as listening 

to your child read to you, we 

believe bedtime stories play 

a big part in engaging 

children with reading, so 

please also read to your 

child every evening. 
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